
 
          17th September 2019 
 

RESIDENTIAL TRIP 
All Year 7 Pupils in Rook and Jay 

Grosvenor Hall, Kingswood Centre, Ashford, Kent 

 

Monday 11th May to Wednesday 13th May 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am pleased to tell you that we are planning a fantastic residential experience for all Year 7 pupils in 
Rook, Jay and Owl class. 
 
The cost of the trip includes:  

Accommodation & Meals 
 

   All supported activities 
 

Transport/fuel costs 
 
Insurance 

 
This does not include: 

 Pupil spending money 

 Staff costs 
 
The total cost per pupil for this three day trip to Kingswood Centre will be £158. This includes all 
meals, accommodation, transport, activities and insurance. A deposit of £40 is required by Friday 
25th October 2019. 
 
Check out their website … 
https://www.kingswood.co.uk/activity-centres/grosvenor-hall/ 

 
Obviously, we realise that this kind of visit incurs a large cost and, therefore, parents and carers have 
the opportunity to begin payments in small amounts, scheduled over a period of time, in order to 
reduce the impact on family budgets. Our PFA (Parents & Friends Association) have kindly donated 
£1,500 towards this trip which has kept costs down this year. 
 
We would encourage you to make payments online by SIMS Pay, where there will be an option to pay 
either in full or by instalments. By using SIMS Pay you will be able to track all of the credits you make 
to school so that you can keep an exact account of where you are with payments. Alternatively, for 
those parents and carers who do not choose to use the on-line facility, barcodes can be issued, for use 
at any Paypoint facility.  
  
 
 
 
 

https://www.kingswood.co.uk/activity-centres/grosvenor-hall/
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.kingswood.co.uk/_assets/images/headers/grosvenor-hall.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.kingswood.co.uk/centres/grosvenor-hall/&usg=__R5d8U3JkwTXmXDqW5TcyZnqJxUo=&h=240&w=650&sz=67&hl=en&start=3&zoom=1&tbnid=XgB864rYUiz7HM:&tbnh=51&tbnw=137&ei=De4fT7aJK4zqOYnLyMIO&prev=/search?q=kingswood+centre+grosvenor+hall&um=1&hl=en&sa=N&sout=1&biw=1441&bih=710&tbm=isch&um=1&itbs=1


I look forward to taking our Year 7 pupils on this challenging and very rewarding experience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Simpson  
Phase Leader – Middle School 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
RESIDENTIAL TRIP to Grosvenor Hall, Kingswood Centre, Ashford, Kent in May 2020 
 

 I wish my child to participate in the residential trip 
 

 I would like to apply for financial assistance 
 

 I will pay the full amount of £153 by 8th May 2020 
 

 Please send me a bar code 
 

 
 
Pupil’s Name__________________________    Signed ______________________ Date _______ 
 
 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP BY FRIDAY 28th SEPTEMBER – THANK YOU 
 
 


